WEST AUCKLAND: FLEECE & NURSERY

APPENDIX 7

Post-Inquiry correspondence from Objectors



Laura Renaudon

From: P ARMSTRONG <o
Sent: 25 February 2014 1555

To: Laura Renaudon

Subject: ref:.LR/NL36

Application to register the Fleece and the Nursery as a Town or Village
Green

In conclusion te our objection, that was fully heard by the Inspector who ruled to reject
for village green as it states in her report the criteria was not met by the Parish
Council, we wish for our objection to stand against granting village green status for the
following points:-

1. We were successful in our application to put a Caution on the Nursery piece of
land that we have travelled over now for 25 years, by providing all relevant information

to prove our claim of use to the Land Registry (1989 - present) This route is from
the rear of our garden through the nursery leading out onto Station Road.

2. The road through the nursery is over 60feet wide, and to our knowledge there has
never been any incidents / accidents.

3. The other access we use that leads out from the rear of our garden to Front Street
and is used by ourselves and the other residents in the Street.

This while reading the Parish case does not seem to be an issue only the fact that
we also use the Nursery end and we have used both for the same length of time.

I would conclude by saying that we will attend the meeting if you could please advise of
Venue, time and date.

Yours Sincerely

Abel & Pauline Armstrong
Joanne & JohnPaul CIliff

27 & 26a Front Street {(Respectively)
West Auckland
Co. Durham DL14 9HW





